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Casey
All the comments are pretty simple

1. All setback requirements will be met

2. There is adequate room for 100% expansion, perc and dh locations will be added to the final plans. The tests were
conducted in the location of the proposed raised bed. Tanks will be added to the construction sequence

3. The septic tank will be a standard tank not a side inlet

4. Auto-correct spelling changed flout to flute

5. THe fill material will be tested in place to confirm the required perc rate

6. The proposed system is for the new building only and does not include the existing detached restrooms

7. Municipal sewers are not available at the site

8. No trees will be planted near the septic system. Since this is a raised bed we do not anticipate that vehicles will be
parked on the system.

----- Original Message-----

From: casey <casey@hemdalefarms.com>

To: jtmccormickpe <jtmccormickpe@aol.com>

Sent: Sun, Jul 2, 2017 8:58 pm

Subject: [Fwd: Ontario County Soil and Water Conservation Comments]

Hi Jason,

Can you review these comments and let me know what you think,how realistic/common in practice is #2, any comments
on the rest,and how to respond?Thanks

Casey

Original Message
Subject: Ontario County Soil and Water Conservation Comments
From: "Zoning Inspector” <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>
Date: Fri, June 30, 2017 1:41 pm

To: casey@hemdalefarms.com

Cc: "Development Clerk™ <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>

Casey,

Please find attached a copy of comments received from Tad Gerace.

Eric A. Cooper

Zoning Inspector

Town of Canandaigua
ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

585-394-1120
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